## St. Charles Parish Hospital



June 11, 2018

Attn: Mr. Dick Gibbs 15045 River Road P.O. Box 302 Hahnville, LA 70057

Dear Mr. Gibbs:

RE:

E-911 Communications District

Board of Commissioners

Please be advised that the St. Charles Parish Hospital Service District No. 1 Board of Commissioners appointed Chief Sergio Morales, Director of EMS, to replace Mrs. Deanna Tarullo as the Hospital's Representative on the 911 Board, effective immediately. Mrs. Deanna Tarullo is no longer an active member of the agency represented.

Chief Sergio Morales can be reached at email <a href="mailto:sergio.morales@ochsner.org">sergio.morales@ochsner.org</a> or via cell # 504-400-8881

Should you require any additional information please feel free to contact me at 985-785-3643.

Sincerely,

Austin K. Reeder

Chief Executive Officer/Secretary

AKR:plm

Cc:

**Board of Commissioners** 

Chief Sergio Morales, Director EMS